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Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (Toronto Hydro) filed a 5-year Custom Incentive 

Rate-setting (IR) application with the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) on August 15, 2018 

(updated September 14, 2018) under section 78 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, 

S.O. 1998, c. 15, (Schedule B) seeking approval for changes to its distribution rates, to 

be effective January 1, 2020 to December 31, 2024. 

 

On June 11, 2019, Toronto Hydro filed responses to interrogatories with respect to its 

Application Update.  As part of these responses, Toronto Hydro updated a response to 

a previously filed interrogatory response: U-AMPCO-124.  The revised response 

attached two new documents: the 2017 and 2018 Canadian Electricity Association 

(CEA) Reports. Toronto Hydro is seeking confidential treatment for these two reports. 

 

In a letter to the OEB dated June 12, 2019 Toronto Hydro explained that the reports are 

similar to the ones for which confidential treatment was granted in the previous Toronto 

Hydro custom IR rates proceeding (EB-2014-0116). 

 

The OEB will grant Toronto Hydro’s request on an interim basis. To the extent any 

parties have objections to the confidential status for these reports, the OEB will hear 

them at the outset of the oral hearing. 

 

DATED at Toronto, June 13, 2019 
 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
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